
Dissolution  Statement:
Educating  Empowering
Eliminating  Dating  Violence
(3E  Now)   After  13  yrs.  of
dedicated  service  to  our
community,  the  Board  of
Directors  has  decided  to
cease  operations  of  3E
Now. We are grateful for the
support and collaboration we
have  received  from
volunteers,  donors,  and  the
community.   As  part  of  the
dissolution process, we have
completed  the  proper
distribution of  the  remaining
assets  in  accordance  with
applicable  laws  and
regulations.  If  you  have  any
questions  about  our
dissolution,  you  can  contact
Chris  McAneny,  at
chrismcaneny1@outlook.com.


